Spring Newsletter

The Neighborhood

Daylight savings and spring-like weather mean there will be more people out and about later in the day, especially children. In addition, next week is Spring Break for Silverton schools. Please take a little more caution driving through the neighborhood since children and pets, and even many adults, are not as cautious when walking as they could be.

Regular maintenance of the Commons by DeSantis Landscape will start soon and the Board has tried to schedule the work on Fridays to make the Commons enjoyable on the weekends. Maintenance will be every two weeks during the growing season and then every three weeks when summer conditions are present.

The ARC

The Board would like to thank Don Kaminski for taking on the duties as Chairman of the ARC. The next meeting of the ARC will be Monday, April 2, at 1115 Skookum Drive. The meeting begins at 7:00 PM. Please remember that any construction or hardscape improvements need to be approved by the ARC before work commences.

The Amenities Committee

The Board has asked the Amenities Committee to make recommendations for upgrading the pathways in the Commons and suggestions for leveling an area of the play area in the Commons to make it more suitable for use. The next meeting of the Amenities Committee is scheduled for April 3, 2018 at 6:00 PM. If you have suggestions or thoughts on either project, please consider attending the meeting.

Volunteers

All the work that takes place in maintaining the community is done by volunteers. Please consider joining a committee or the AHHA Board. The Board has a vacant position and the standing committees are always looking for new members.

The Board and AHHA Meetings

The Board feels comfortable that monthly meetings are not warranted due to the reduced amount of business needing consideration. The scheduled meeting for April has been canceled and the next AHHA Board meeting will be May 10, 2018, at 5:00 PM at the First Christian Church. The 5:00 PM meeting time is a better fit for the Board members but can be changed if community members find it burdensome.

Special Use of the Commons

As warmer weather arrives, activity in the Commons increases. If you would like to hold a party or other social event in the Commons, please reserve it by using the Special Use of the Commons form that can be found on the AHHA website. The only event that has been reserved at this time is the independently sponsored, community Easter Egg Hunt on March 31, 2018.

AHHA Business

Financial Reports and Draft Minutes from the March AHHA Board meeting are available by using the links below.

If you have questions or comments please contact the Board by emailing board@abiquaheights.com.